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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:          ALL 2023 SFSP PARTICIPANTS  
FROM:        DCCECE/ HNU  
DATE:         MARCH 7, 2023  
 
SUBJECT:  Streamlining requirements and Improving Integrity in the Summer Food Service Program 
           (SFSP) Final Rule 
 
This rulemaking amends the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) regulations to strengthen program integrity 
by clarifying, simplifying, and streamlining program administration to facilitate compliance with program 
requirements. Through this final rule, USDA is codifying changes to the regulations that will streamline 
requirements among child nutrition programs, simplify the application process, enhance monitoring 
requirements, offer more clarity on existing requirements, and provide more discretion at the state agency level 
to manage program operations. 
 
Health and Nutrition Unit (HNU) is offering this comparison table to assist SFSP program operators in 
understanding the regulatory changes brought by the Streamlining Requirements and Improving Integrity in the 
Summer Food Service Program Final Rule. To view the complete Final Rule, please visit the Federal 
Register: https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2022/09/19/2022-20084/streamlining-program-
requirements-and-improving-integrity-in-the-summer-food-service-program-sfsp 
 
There are twenty-four (24) rule clarifications. Each rule will be sent independently along with the procedure the 
State Agency will follow to ensure compliance. 
 
REMINDEDR:  THE SFSP 2023 APPLICATION MUST BE SUBMITTED ON APRIL 30, 2023. NO   
APPLICATION WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER APRIL 30, 2023. 
 

 
Application Coordinators 

 
Linda Pippins, 501.320.8971          Sandra West, 501.320.8969         Orlando Phillips, 501.320.8927 
linda.f.pippins@dhs.arkansas.gov  sandra.west@dhs.arkansas.gov     chelsey.mitchell@dhs.arkansas.gov 

 
Louise Fenton, 501.396.6361  Aurora Blake, 501.534.4147        Robert Majors, 501.396.6121 
Louise.fenton@dhs.arkansas.gov     aurora.blake@dhs.arkansas.gov   Perry.hunter@dhs.arkansas.gov 
 
 

 
It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and easy reference. A 
copy is also available in the resource library under 2022 Mass Alerts. 
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